
101 17th Street East
Owen Sound ON  N4K 0A5

519-376-9420
1-800-263-3456

Fax: 519-376-0605

July 8, 2020

Angie Beattie
Market Manager
Southgate Community Farmers Market
220 Owen Sound
Dundalk ON  N0C 1B0

Dear Angie Beattie:

Reference: Southgate Community Farmers Market
220 Owen Sound Street
Dundalk, ON
 

The Grey Bruce Health Unit has received and reviewed the 2020 Operational Plan for the Southgate 
Community Farmers' Market and Site Plan. An on-site consultation was conducted on July 3, 2020 with 
Angie Beattie and cohort. The only change to the plan was to utilize the Southgate Community Farmers' 
Market Building rather than the Frank MacIntyre building; this should allow even greater control of access 
and traffic flow to the market for greater safety. The Southgate Community Farmers' Market has complied 
with all recommendations in COVID-19 guidance to operate an on-line/pickup market to ensure the safety 
of vendors and the public.
Thank you for your attention to detail.

Yours Truly,

Robert Reid B.A.Sc., CIPHI(C) 
Public Health Inspector
Grey Bruce Health Unit
519-376-9420 ext. 1355
r.reid@publichealthgreybruce.on.ca 


